
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Regional Offices 
Water Allocation Bureau 

FROM: Shelley W. Kee@ 

DATE: June 27, 2022 

RE: Permit Processing Memorandum No. 10 is Repealed 

Permit Processing Memo No. 10 

Permit Processing Memorandum No. 10, which was issued in 1988, is repealed. The subject -
whether IDWR will accept proof of beneficial use from someone other than the permit holder 
of record -- is addressed in the June 23, 2022, update to Records Memo. No. 9 in response to 
the passage of Idaho Code § 55-616. 

This Administrative Memorandum is not new law but is

an agency interpretation of existing law. For more information 

or to provide input on the document, please contact the Idaho 
Department of Water Resources at (208) 287-4800. (Feb.2020)


